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From: Luis Teran <luisteran@mac.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2010 9:39 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

This changes are unacceptable you will only force people to take the money some were else where
doesn't have this many restrictions.

Sincerely,
Luis Teran
STRICTLY PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL

NOTICE: This e-mail message, and any attachment(s) to this e-mail message,contains may confidential. The information
contained in this e-mail is intended only for use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not
the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient(s)/addressee(s), you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, you must not read, review, use, copy, reproduce, retain, store,retransmit,convert to hard copy, or
disseminate this e-mail or any attachments to it. This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18
U.S.C. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail and by telephone at the phone
number of the sender listed on the email and obtain instructions as to the disposal of the transmitted material. In no event
shall this material be by anyone other than the named addressee(s), except with the express consent of the sender or the
named addressee(s). Thank you. Please note that if this e-mail message contains a forwarded message or is a reply to a
prior message, some or all of the contents of this message or any attachments may not have been produced by Luis Teran



